More money for roads maintenance

The Minister for Roads has written to me and other MPs today to tell us how
he intends to divide up the £420 m of money this year announced in the Budget
for additional highways maintenance.

He tells me that Wokingham will receive an extra £1,177,000 and West
Berkshire an extra £1,913,000. I look forward to our Councils bringing
forward more schemes to fill more potholes, mean more road edges and improve
surfaces. This money is on top of existing maintenance budgets.
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